Ferguson Township e-Newsletter

September 2015



Dear Tonya,

Thank you for welcoming us into your inbox and **WELCOME to our newest subscribers**. Here is your September 2015 issue of the Ferguson Township e-Newsletter.

Expect daylight lane restrictions on Rt. 26 in Township



Roadway improvement work on Route 26 between Bristol Avenue and Blue Course Drive began Thursday, September 10, and is expected to be completed on Monday, September 14. Read more...

Brush and leaf collection revised guidelines: What to do with ornamental grasses



The Township is no longer accepting ornamental grasses and garden residue for collection with brush and leaves. Residents will need to make other arrangements for these materials. The Township soon will begin a series of web posts about backyard composting and organics recycling resources. We will

also make them available at a central location on our website. **Read more** about options...

Five Ferguson Township bike paths to close during week of September 14



Five shared use (bike) paths in Ferguson Township will close for pavement work during the week of September 14. Sections of the Suburban Park, Tudek Circleville, Bristol Avenue, Nixon Road and Fairbrook Park paths will be closed to traffic. Read more...

Ferguson Police ask residents to be aware of phone scammers

Ferguson Township residents continue to report scam phone calls and Internet solicitations--in particular from scammers claiming to be IRS

In This Issue

Roadway improvement work on Rt. 26 through September 14

Ornamental grasses no longer accepted

Five Township bike paths to be closed week of September 14

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

OCTOBER 17

COFFEE & CONVERSATION

8 - 9:30 am Videon Central 2171 Sandy Drive

OCTOBER 19

SPECIAL BRUSH COLLECTION WEEK

Please place all brush for collection curbside by 7 am

HELPFUL LINKS

Everything you need to know about bicycling in PA,



agents. These criminal scam artists' tactics are becoming more and more sophisticated. **Read more...**

Ferguson Police to participate in child passenger restraint pilot program



The Ferguson Township Police Department is one of 24 law enforcement agencies invited to participate in the first Child Passenger Safety (CPS) Enforcement Mobilization during Pennsylvania's Child Passenger Safety Week, September 13 - 19. Read more...

Sustainable Ferguson: A web series on our initiatives



In April, Ferguson Township was named a Certified Gold Community by Sustainable Pennsylvania. We were glad to be recognized for our commitment to preserving our agricultural heritage and our wide open spaces, to responsible development, and doing all we can to promote a sustainable community. Follow along as we highlight each of our sustainable initiatives...

from laws to "street smarts." View the Pa. Bicycle Driver's Manual

WATCH

Regular Meetings of the Ferguson Township Board of Supervisors are available to watch LIVE during the meeting, web streamed by C-NET on cnet1.org.

Regular Meetings are scheduled for 7 pm the first and third Mondays of the month.

Here is a direct link to the September 8 Regular Meeting.

The next Regular Meeting is September 21.

Ferguson Township earns Distinguished Budget Presentation Award



The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) is pleased to announce that Ferguson Township, Pennsylvania, has received the GFOA's Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for its budget. The Township had to satisfy nationally recognized guidelines for effective budget presentation. Read more...

2015 Fall Print Newsletter is your complete guide to fall and winter services for our residents



Available in print and online, our fall issue reports on Ferguson Township's financial health and offers a complete guide to fall and winter services that our Public Works Department crews provide to residents, including Brush and Leaf Collection, Street Sweeping, and Snow Removal. If you subscribe, we hope you have received your copy in the mail. Read our fall issue...

Quick Links www.twp.ferguson.pa.us

Latest News

Police News

Please DO NOT reply directly to this email. It was sent from an unmonitored email address. Please use our <u>Contact Form</u> if you need to reach us. You are receiving this message because you registered to receive Ferguson Township emails. To manage your email subscriptions or to unsubscribe from this email list, please visit us <u>online</u>.

Forward email



This email was sent to contact@twp.ferguson.pa.us by $\underline{contact@twp.ferguson.pa.us} \mid Rapid removal with <math>\underline{SafeUnsubscribe}^{\intercal M} \mid \underline{About \ our \ service \ provider}$.



Try it FREE today.

Ferguson Township | 3147 Research Drive | State College | PA | 16801